
LGBT+ History Month 

February 2020 was LGBT+ History Month; children at THPS spent some time during Family Group 

sessions exploring what this means and how we can celebrate and support the LGBT+ community. 

Children discussed what it means to be part of this community and how important it is to respect 

people for who they are. The children really enjoyed discussing what different families might look 

like, as well as creating beautiful rainbows to be displayed in school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Later in the month, we held our first Rainbow Day. Each year group 

was asked to come into school dressed in ‘their’ colour from the PRIDE 

rainbow flag, which they then spent time researching during the day. 

Teachers organised work and activities linked to a book from our 

Equalities and Diversity Book Box and children had the opportunity to 

buy cakes and biscuits to raise money for Educate and Celebrate. At 

the end of the day, we had a special whole school assembly where 

children listened to Frockodile (a story about Cliff, the crocodile who 

wants to wear a dress).  

 

Well done to the children who were nominated to be our first set of Equality and Diversity 

Champions! Cole (Y1), Ollie (Y1), Jason (Y2), Amelia (Y2), Reece (Y3), Harley (Y3), Katie (Y4), Scarlett  

(Y4), Kenzie (Y5), Luca (Y5), Ellissa (Y6) and Reece (Y6) were all recognised by their teachers due to 

their contributions to discussions in class over the course of the month. They were awarded rainbow 

pin badges to wear in school by Cllr. Shirley Quinn, our Governor for Equality and Diversity. 

 

 


